
   

 
Tuesday 17th December 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Welcome to Year 3 for 2020. We hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas 
break. We are looking forward to being a part of your child’s growth and development 

and hope that the year ahead is positive and fulfilling. 
 
Book Pack 

Please ensure that everything in the book pack is clearly labelled with your child’s name 
and that the books are covered in a protective plastic or similar. The subjects’ labels will 

be written onto the books at school as they are required. 
 

Pencil Case Items 

Please place the following items in your child’s pencil case: scissors, 1 glue stick, 1 
rubber, coloured pencils, texts, 2 grey lead writing pencils. Please also return 

remaining stationery items to school in a clearly labelled snap lock bag for access 
when required. 
 

Diary 

It is important that the school diary is brought to school and taken home and signed 

everyday, as it allows for daily correspondence between teacher and parents. They are 
an essential form of communication between home and school. It should be used to 
communicate absences, illnesses or if your child is unable to complete a homework 

task. As communicated in the school policy, please ensure that you check and sign 
your child’s diary each day. 

 
Hats  

Hats are compulsory in Terms 1 and 4 of the school year. Please ensure that your child 

has a hat to wear at school every day during these times.  
 

Smocks 

Every child needs a smock at school at all times. An old t-shirt or shirt is sufficient, 
however, waterproof ones are ideal. These are best left in school bags please.  

 
Library Bags 

Your child will require a library bag to transport library books to and from school. Library 
classes are held weekly. The day will be communicated to you early next year. 
 

We trust this will be an enjoyable and productive year. If you have any questions or 
concerns throughout the year please do not hesitate to contact us and we can 

arrange a time to discuss your child’s progress. 
 

Kind regards, 
Ms Jane Stuart and Mrs Anna McIver 
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